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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Updates for next year  
 
A great deal of planning has been taking place in readiness for next academic year to ensure a 
smooth start to Term 1. Between now and the end of term I will be sending out a range of 
information to you regarding this so that all parents are fully informed of arrangements.  
 
Uniform  
 
The vast majority of school uniform is remaining the same as in previous years, however, there is 
one change. Pupils in Y4,5 and 6 will not be required to wear a shirt and tie. Instead, all pupils will 
wear a white polo shirt from starting the school in F2 all the way through to Y6.   
 
Consequently, our school uniform now comprises of:  

 Black or grey trousers, short or skirts  
 White polo shirt  
 Purple and white summer dress  
 Purple cardigan or jumper (complete with school logo if possible)  
 Black school shoes  
 

PE kit comprises of:  
 Black shorts  
 Black leggings or tracksuit bottoms  
 School PE top (complete with school logo if possible)  
 Plain black top (without school logo)  
 Trainers  
 

We are very keen to maintain high standards in all aspects of school life, so football kits and non-
uniform items are not appropriate.  
 
Start and finish times   
 
There is very little change to our start and finish times.  
  Start time  Finish time  
F2 and KS1 (Reception, Y1 and 
Y2)  

8.45am  3.15pm  

KS2 (Y3, 4, 5 and 6)  8.50am  3.20pm  
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Arrival at school   
 
On the first day of the new academic year, there will be lots of staff on the playgrounds to greet 
parents and children. We will be able to guide children to their lines. However, it will be useful to 
know which playground (upper or lower) on which to wait.  
 

 Lower playground: Y3, Y4, Y5  
 Upper playground: F2, Y1, Y2, Y6  

 
  

First Day reminder  
 
Just a reminder that children start back at school on Tuesday 6th September with F2 children 
beginning with half days (a separate letter has been sent out regarding this).  
  
Please continue to look out for letters from school, as there will be several more which will provide 
parents with the detail needed to ensure a smooth start to the new academic year.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J French 
Principal 


